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NRC ESTABLISHES SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO SMALL BUSINESSES

The NRC has designated a toll-free telephone number, 1-800-
368-5642, to assist small businesses in interpreting or complying
with NRC regulations. This special assistance responds to the
Small Business Regulatory Enforcement Fairness Act, which seeks
to give small businesses the same access to information that may
be better understood by larger organizations with greater
resources.

NRC's action is aimed, in particular, at materials licensees
that may be smaller in size, but still must bear a large share of
regulatory costs as compared to other larger licensees.

A rule announcing the establishment of the toll-free number
was published in the Federal Register on May 13. For more
information, contact David Meyer, Chief, Rules Review and
Directives Branch, Office of Administration, U.S. NRC,
Washington, DC, 20555-0001; telephone 301-415-7162; Web address
http://www.dlm1@nrc.gov
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